
From: Adam Wachowski <awachowski@two-rivers.org> 

Date: Sun, May 28, 2023 at 12:34 PM 

Subject: Noise ordinance 

To: Amanda Baryenbruch <amabar@two-rivers.org>, Greg Buckley <grebuc@two-rivers.org> 

 

 

Greg and Amanda 

 

City Council, 

 

I'm requesting the noise ordinance be waived for Beach Bash 2023 at Neshotah Beach on June 23 and 24 

with bands ending at 1130 both nights. This is our 12th annual festival of which we have been granted 

such a waiver. 

 

Thanks for your consideration  

Adam Wachowski 


